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Beauceant, Vicki King, Judy Odendahl and Judy Smith for all the 

planning on the Hospitality Room that didn’t materialize. 

 

This year I hope to have all the Commanderies stand inspections, I 

was very impressed with last the turnout last year. The OIC’s will 

be working Commandery records to fill out inspection books.  

Remember Grand Officer will be there to assist constituent 

Commanderies in improving their proficiency.  

 

Finally, on another note, please get your nomination in for the Holy 

Land Pilgrimage, September is not for off and your Pastor will 

always remember the and forward the experience. 

. 

 2020 -2021 Grand Commandery Officers 

 
     REG Commander   SK Gary A. Odendahl 

     VEG Deputy Commander  SK Robert R. Rolseth 

     EG Generalissimo   SK James R. Taylor, Jr. 

     EG Captain General  SK John E. King 

     EG Recorder   SK Gary A. Davis 

     EG Treasurer   SK Kenton M. Israel 

     EG Sr. Warden   SK Glen A. Chaney 

     EG Jr. Warden   SK John T. Turner 

     EG Prelate    SK Steven E. Cox 

     EG Standard Bearer  SK Brian M. Ragain 

     EG Sward Bearer   SK Mark K. McFadden 

     EG Warder    SK Jay A. Wall 

     EG Sentinel   SK Chistopher S. Harper 

 

 
There are still some of these jewels left.  They can be worn on the 

uniform.  One time $1000.00, two $500.00, or $100.00 per year for 

10 years at the end of the 10 years, can be had.  Support the Holy 

Land Pilgrimage Endowment Fund.   

 
 

GRAND COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 
 

Sir Knights, this is the beginning of a new year for your Knights 

Templar of Oklahoma.  We are beginning this year with a disaster 

that has put a strain on the whole country and disrupted the 

brotherhood in Masonry. We will prevail 

. 

Our Grand Commander has very reluctantly had to be absent for 

the past few months.  I have been his Grand Representative during 

this time, communicating his ideas and orders and learned from 

the experience.  The Grand Officers have helped me all the way.  

As Grand Commander I will endeavor to do all in my power to 

make this a outstanding year for the progression of Knight 

Templar of Oklahoma.  The Corner Stones were outstanding with 

the invitation of the Grand Master Michael Dixon, the Grand 

Officers and Sir Knights from Muskogee Commandery. 

 

The Grand Session was canceled to prevent the transmission of the 

virus.  I express my gratitude for those who stepped up when 

called on.  The Grand Encampment for easing the regulations so 

we could work through this stressful time.  Sir Knight Jay Wall for 

working with the hotel to first set up the Grand Session and close 

it out, clearing the bills and reservations without cost and the 


